Dar Tamner Clanke,

Inan effiort o conserve PPE and testing supplies and to prepare Layton Hospital for a possible
surge m patients in the near future, we are announcing a change in our COVID-19 lesting pro-
cess for Davis County. We will no longer perform curbside esting at Layton Hospital

Please direct patients 1o Intermountain Laylon Clinic at 2075 University Park Blvd. You may fax
orders and the corresponding forms direetly o the clinse a1 801-T79-6202.

Much like the process s Layion Hospital, Layion Clinic kas a curbside testing program. Paticnis
will stay m their vehicles where carcgivers will meet them o complete the sample collection pro-
cess, &mﬂawllﬁahmwkhmuwuﬂubumwmm
patiends should have results within 24-72 hours i haeir leviel af prioriti

Thank you for your contmued parinership with and support of Intermosntain Layion Hespital.
W are graseful for the apportanity to parner with wonderfal physicians and APPs like you in
providing care 1o ibe community we serve.

Best Wishes,

Judy Willsamson, Adeministrator

Imtermeuntain Layon Hospital

Cell BO1.721.9485



